
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Friday 10th September 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your children have been a credit to you on their return to school. We have had a 

fantastic start to the year at Holy Family Catholic High School. Our students have 

come back ready to learn and do well, all their teachers are really proud of them. 

As their headteacher I feel privileged to help them to ‘grow in wisdom and grace’ 

and to see them flourish. 

 

We thank you for ensuring that they have all come back looking so smart in their 

uniform. Just a reminder that from Monday they need to wear their PE kit on PE days. 

If you need help with any uniform items just let us know. 

enquiry@holyfamilycarlton.org 

 

A big welcome to our new Year 7 students and their parents/carers, we look forward 

to your five year journey with us! They have had an amazing week and it has been 

great to see them making new friends and helping each other settle in. 

 

Our lateral flow testing team have done an amazing job and we thank them for 

their time and organisation this week. By continuing with the lateral flow tests at 

home it should reduce community transmission and we are very grateful for your 

support in this. 

 

We will continue to keep in touch each week and please do not hesitate to contact 

us if you need help or have any queries. More details of key dates will be sent out 

next week along with some year group newsletters. 

 

I hope you all have a relaxing weekend.  

 
“The secret to getting ahead is getting started.” Mark Twain 

 

          Yours faithfully, 

            

          Mrs D. Mitchell 

            

          Headteacher 
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